
Associated Student Government Officers 

Jose Rascon Lourdes Arellano Olivia Dagnino Vacant  

President Vice President Secretary Business Manager 

Jade Torres Marie Smith Nya Jones Staci Lee 

Student Trustee Historian Comm. of Publicity Advisor 

ASG ID Cards on sale now! 

Want discounted/free admission to 

PVC events? Want to play the PS4 in 

the Pirate Cove and get discounts in 

the Blythe community? Then pur-

chase an ASG ID Card today!            

$18 for a year and 

$10 for a semester! 

Come support ASG! 

 

HUNGRY 

 Come buy a snack in 
the Student Activities 

Center  

Breakfast Roll up: 
$2.00 

Breakfast Burrito: 
$2.00 

Lunch Burrito: $2.00 

Hot Pocket: 
$1.50 

Address: One College Drive Blythe, CA 92225 

Phone: 760-921-5199               Email: staci.lee@paloverde.edu 

Meetings held every Tuesday in cs133. All students welcome 
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This month we celebrate our appreciation for the things in our lives. 

We thank all of our students, staff and faculty 

for all the effort you put into  everyday.  

Thank you! 

MESSAGE IN A BOTTLE 

Dates to remember: 

11/1– First home basket-

ball game against AWC 

(7:00PM) 

 11/7—Daylight saving 

11/11– Veterans Day  

11/13– Home basketball 

game against VVC 

11/19– Last day to with-

draw from classes 

11/19—Food Pantry & 

Turkey Dinner Distribu-

tion  

11/25—Thanksgiving Day 

11/25 & 11/26– Thanks-

giving Break– CAMPUS 

CLOSED  

Receiving Cash-aid? You may be eligible for     

CalWORKs! 
If you are registered for PVC classes and receiving cash 

aid for you and your children, contact CalWORKs for    
support.     760.921.5514 

ASG Halloween Lockdown 

Thank you to all who participated in the ASG 2021 

Lockdown. It was a event full of  haunted fun and ex-

citement. Photos of  the Pumpkin contest winners and 

costume contest winners below as well as some fun 

photos to enjoy! Thank you for supporting ASG. 

mailto:staci.lee@paloverde.edu


Turkey Dinner Sign-Up 

If you are in need of a turkey dinner for 

Thanksgiving please don’t be afraid to contact Jaclyn Randall 

Via email at Jrandall@paloverde.edu 

National Stress Awareness day 

 November 3rd we recognize our bad stress 

and ways to manage it better 

November 21st is National 

Gingerbread day! 

Looking for a job?   

Contact our Job Placement 

Specialist, Artemiza Lujano 

via email at artemi-

za.lujano@paloverde.edu 

For information and opportu-

nities    

STUDENT SUCCESS ACADEMIC SUPPORT FOR MATH 

Mr. Romulus Felix is available for academic support for the following Math cours-
es: MAT 095, 106, 108, 110, and PSY 155 in the Student Success Lab (CS122). 

 Call 760-921-5518. Mon 5:30-7:30 p.m.; Tues 5:30-8:30 p.m.; Wed 5:30-8:30 p.m.; 
Thurs 5:30-7:30 p.m. 

November is: 

National Alzheimer’s Disease Aware-

ness Month 

American Diabetes Month 

National Epilepsy Month 

National Healthy Skin Month 

Pancreatic Cancer Awareness Month 

We asked ASG Officers, students and staff what they were thankful for. 

Jade Torres, Student Trustee: 

“I’m thankful for the opportunities I’ve been given and for my family. I don’t know 
where I’d be without them.” 

Maria “Machi” Rivera,  Director of EOPS/CARE 

“I am grateful and thankful to work with a lot of great people here at Palo Verde College.” 

Staci Lee , ASG Advisor & Manager of Student Life and Development 

“I’m thankful for the opportunity to watch students succeed, and spend time with   

family and friends” 

Marie Smith, ASG Historian 

“I’m grateful for weekends, family and PVC merch that the college provides” 

Lourdes Arellano, ASG Vice President  

“I’m grateful for Palo Verde’s staff and their guidance” 

Nya Jones, ASG Commissioner of Publicity 

“I’m thankful that I still have my Grandmother. I just appreciate her so much.” 

Cecilia “Cecy” Garcia, Associate VP of HR 

“I’m thankful for the family God gave me, for my health and the 

ability to lead the employees at Palo Verde College” 

Jose Rascon, ASG President 

“Life” 

Timothy Bolin, Sociology Instructor 

“Given the extra strains in our families, at, work, in society and politics, I am thankful 

for the people in my life. I find them an indispensable part of not only my wellbeing 

but who I am as a person. Specifically, I am forever grateful for my partner who cen-

ters me, my colleagues who guide me and my students who inspire me.”   


